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December is always a busy month! We have
lots to be thankful for as we reach the end
of our first term this school year. Students
and staff made big progress with our Math
school goal, and we have been engaging in a
ton of other amazing learning opportunities,
in literacy, Indigenous education, STEAM and
social-emotional learning. I am proud to be

part of the progressive team of educators at
Mitchell! From all of us, best wishes for the
winter break and we are looking forward to

learning more together in 2025! 

Word from the principal
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Mitchell team shines at district meeting
On December 11, several students and their

teachers had the opportunity to join the
District’s Senior Management team and
Trustees at the monthly Board meeting.

Mitchell students prepared Math games to
play with trustees during the meeting. The

goal was to “bring the classroom to the Board”.
We had lots of fun sharing our learning, and
received excellent feedback from Assistant

Superintendents and trustees. A big thank you
to Ms. Yip, Mme Dewji and Mme Chang Dar

Woon for preparing their students very well
for this special event. 
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MATH IN ACTION!

Furndraising is always an engaging and concrete way
to engage students in financial literacy! This month,
students in division 3 planned and executed a candy
cane sale to fundraise for future field trips! Bravo to
Ms. Li and her students who raised just over $900

with this fun project!

DEC. 11 - BOARD MEETING



door decorating contest

For our last day together before the break, we
gathered in the gym (in our pyjamas!) to sing
a few songs. We had tons of fun and spirits
were high as we sang along to the famous

Firebird Band composed of Mr. Wiens, Ms. Yip
and Mme Szeto. We also want to send a huge
shout out to Mme Rachael who bravely shared

her singing talents with us, leading us into
“Dreidel, dreidel, dreidel” and doing back vocals

on a few more songs!  

To celebrate the winter break approaching, the
leadership team invited classes to participate in a
door decorating contest. Students were invited to
view all doors and vote for their favourites. You’ll

find pictures of the most beautiful doors you’ll ever
see on the next page!

winter sing-along

WINTER CONCERT
Our winter concert was held on December 12. Thank

you to the families who joined us for this special
event in the afternoon, and to PAC for organizing

the hot chocolate sale, raffle and VIP seating! I want
to extend a huge thank you to Mr. Wiens and his

team for their efforts in organizing the concert and
preparing our students so they could deliver

amazing performances. More pictures in the next
pages!



mITCHELL’S AMAZING WINTER DOORS!



WINTER CONCERT




